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Comments: I live in an area 126 feet above sea level and approximately 2 miles from the Dunes. Because my

house is up so high, the noise from the OHVs carries and is a huge issue. It certainly takes away from the peace

of living in a rural area. Noise level compliance needs to be enforced. I would like to see the allowed levels

lowered and look forward to the day when we see electric OHVs on the Dunes.


